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Vortex Marine Construction Awarded Indefinite Delivery, 
Indefinite Quantity (IDIQ) Contract with US Department of the 
Interior Fish and Wildlife Service. 
  
Vortex Marine Construction has received notification from the US Department of the Interior that 
it has been awarded an IDIQ contract which runs from 11/15/2008 through 11/14/2009, with an 
option to renew for four (4) option years. The scope of work includes restoration and maintenance 
of levees and ponds at Don Edwards San Francisco Bay National Wildlife Refuge. 
  
Please contact Don Dolly at ddolly@vortex-sfb.com or 510-261-2400 for further information. 


